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Picture of Bettws Newydd (centre) taken from the beach. 
 

A new application has been made to keep this building. No 
changes to the building are proposed, merely a few 
landscaping changes. Permission for a retrospective 

application was refused by the Planning Committee last June 
by a majority of 12 to 2, but now the developer is hoping a new 

application will succeed. 
 Apparently the Officers, once again, intend to support this. 

Please help us oppose this new application.  
Write to the National Park opposing Application NP033/10 

before 25th February 2010. 
 

More details are on our web site at http://parrog.org.uk  
Sign up here for our distribution list, and to support us. 

 
From the Bettws Newydd Opposition Group 

Tel: 01239-820-889 
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